
            
   
 

 

Norwood Crescent T 01704 211960 
Southport PR9 7DU F 01704 232712  
Head Teacher Lee Dumbell E admin@norwood.sefton.org.uk    
                                                                                                                                            

                                             
 

 

 

Tuesday 1
st

 February 2022 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

Year 2 trip to Maritime Museum 

Next term, 2H will be visiting The Titanic Exhibition at the Maritime Museum, Liverpool, for our trip 

on Wednesday 9
th

 March 2022. During the day, pupils will have the opportunity to take part in a 

storytelling workshop and they will have some time to explore the exhibition. We will be travelling by 

coach to and from the museum. 

We aim to leave school at 9.00am so children must be in school for the normal time. Children will 

return to school in the afternoon for normal pickup at 2.45pm.  The cost of the trip will be £13.00   

per child. WE MAY BE FORCED TO CANCEL IF WE DO NOT RECEIVE SUFFICIENT FUNDS. If there is 

a difficulty in making this payment, then please contact the office to discuss payment instalments. 

As all infant children are entitled to free school meals, the school will provide a packed lunch. The 

children will need to wear their normal school uniform with a waterproof coat and sensible 

shoes. The children can also bring a water bottle. 

All consents and payments need to be paid by Wednesday 23
rd

 February via ParentPay. 
 
Unfortunately, if your child is off sick on the day of this trip we will be unable to refund any payments 

made. 
 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Lee Dumbell 

Head Teacher 
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